
Hew York Pfeft-Graduate Me ileal School and Hospital
301 EAST 20TH STREET

Hew York
September 20, 1927JAMES F. McKERNON. M. D.. PRESIDENT 

WILLIAM D. CUTTER, M. D.. Dean

Dear Sir Arthur:

Very fortunately the annual meeting of the American 

Association of Medical Colleges is to be held this year in Mon-

I look forward to being there together with Dr. William 

D. Cutter, Dean of this medical school.

I am particularly interested in the problems of grad­

uate medicine, as I am making a survey for the Directors of this 

medical school of the present equipment, personnel and methods, 

with a view to outlining recommendations for procedure, 

to see what McGill University is doing, particularly in the field 

of instruction for practitioners who desire training in some spe­

cial branch, or to be tuned up in their general knowledge.

Looking forward to the pleasure of seeing you in October,

treal.

I hope

Sincerely yours

&
General Sir Arthur Currie 
Vice-Chancellor, McGill University 

Montreal, Quebec
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